
Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week at OERC

The Central Vigilance Commission has decided that this year the Vigilance Awareness
Week would be observed from 28th October to 2nd November, 2019 with the theme
“Integrity – A way of life”. Accordingly, all employees of OERC took Integrity Pledge in
the conference hall of OERC in august presence of Sri U.N. Behera, Chairperson and Sri
S.K. Parhi, Member.

Some Photographs on that occasion:-




